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This measure takes away our ability to exercise our 2nd amendment right to bear 

arms when we aren’t allowed to purchase a firearm without jumping through 

impossible hoops(education and training requirements are not available in all 

counties). Law enforcement doesn’t have the staffing in every county to provide this 

education and hands on training to ALL Oregonians and the legislature didn’t provide 

any additional funding for them to do so. This will create another backlog and delay 

law abiding citizens from purchasing a firearm to protect themselves. Criminals don’t 

follow the current laws to purchase firearms and this measure punishes the law 

abiding citizens that will try and go through this process that is deeply flawed and not 

ready! I am disappointed that the Oregon court does not see that this is an 

infringement on our 2nd amendment right and hope this gets an appeal soon! 


